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Johnson-Brock School Board approves addition change order

(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education approved a change order for
an electrical panel for the building addition at the school with a cost not to exceed
$22 thousand when they met Monday evening.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler updated the Board on the progress on the addition.

Superintendent Koehler also reported the financial audit has been completed and
submitted to the Department of Education.

Principal Lucus Dalinghaus reported the school has received an “Excellent”
rating from AQUESTT for the second consecutive year. AQUESTT stands for
Accountability For A Quality Education System, Today and Tomorrow,
stemming from the 2014 Quality Education and Accountability Act.

The Board also met in executive session to discuss Superintendent Koehler's
annual evaluation. No action was taken following the closed session.
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